(Enclosure No. 2 to DepEd Memorandum No. 108, s. 2012)

AGENCY FEEDBACK REPORT ON THE
23%° WHITE CANE SAFETY CELEBRATION
July 30 to August 4, 2012

Activities Conducted/Undertaken

Nature of Activity Venue Date Remarks
Conducted/Undertaken

Submitted by:

Name of Head of Agency/Organization & Designation

Name of Organization

Address

Contact Numbers

Email Address

(Note: Please accomplish and submit this Feedback Reform Form to Mr. Romeo M. Mina,
Senior Education Program Specialist, Special Education Division, Bureau of Elementary
Education, DepEd Complex, Meralco Avenue, Pasig City or thru Fax No. (02) 631-99-93
or email us at sped_bee.deped @yahoo.com)



